
I am writing to oppose SB278 and I oppose extending the rent moratorium.  Tenants have had a difficult time during this pandemic, 
but so have Landlords.  Landlords have suffered long enough through this pandemic.  Oregon needs to help Tenants pay their rent, 
not extend the moratorium.  This is a terrible idea and risks making a very difficult housing situation even worse.  Please vote 
against this very unfair bill.


